

JHY/JSS

25 June 2018

Dear Parent/Guardian,

Our Year 8 pupils are showcasing their achievements in English this year and would very much like to invite you to come and look at their amazing work!

On Friday 13th July, we are opening the English Department on both campuses to you from 1:35pm until 2:50pm. There will be refreshments, a display of your child's work and the opportunity to speak to their teacher.

We appreciate that you may have other commitments and will be unable to attend at this time. However, if grandparents or other relatives would like to come in your place, they will be most welcome.

If no one is available to look at your child's work, they may extend their invitation to an adult in school so that no child is left out. They are all very proud of their work and have taken a lot of time and effort to re-draft pieces of writing and reading responses for you to see.

Please let your child know if you are **unable** to attend so that they can make arrangements with someone in school. If you are able to come, please sign in at reception and you will be directed to the English classrooms.

We look forward to seeing you and thank you for all your support during Key Stage 3.

Yours sincerely

Jane Holdaway

Jane Holdaway Subject Leader for English